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PIMA COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Rex Scott, District 1 

TO: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board 

FROM: Rex Scott, County Supervisor, District 1 

RE: Agenda Item for May 17 Regular Meeting 

DATED: May 3, 2022 

As you know, Mr. Kimball from Senator Sinema's office contacted Supervisor Grijalva and me 
via email recently, asking if he could attend an upcoming Board meeting. He has contacted your 
office to let you know that he is available on May 17. Chair Bronson has told you she is fine with 
adding this item to that day's meeting agenda: 

Discussion/ Action. Presentation by Troy Kimball, Constituent Affairs Representative, Office of 
U.S. Senator Kyrsten Sinema of Arizona, to provide an update to the Board on the Senator's 
work and priorities. Also, discussion regarding any issues or concerns that Senator Sinema's 
office can help with in providing assistance to the Board. (Districts 1 and 5) 

Thank you. 

CC: Adelita Grijalva, County Supervisor, District 5 
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